
O S P R E Y  G R E E T I N G

September 16
Pageant Applications Due

Hello Osprey Family! We are excited about all of the
upcoming events.  One way you can get involved is by
attending our monthly SIC meetings on the first Tuesday
of each month at 5:30 pm in the cafeteria.  Our first
meeting is Tuesday, September 6.
Don't forget about our Mr. and Miss Osprey Pageant! 
 Applications are due on September 16.
Please like and follow our pages on Facebook, Twitter,
and Instagram. Let’s continue PUSHing Osprey Family.
It's a great day to be an Osprey!!!

THE NEST
P A R E N T  E D I T I O N  •  I S S U E  2 5  •  S E P T  2 ,  2 0 2 2  

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T SB Y  P R I N C I P A L  C O L E M A N

 @LIESOspreys

Phone: 843-322-2240 | Address: 73 Chowan Creek Bluff, Beaufort, SC 29907 | Website: www.LIES.BeaufortSchools.net

September 6
SIC Meeting

5:30 pm @ LIES

September 5
Labor Day
No School

September 17
Osprey Parent Academy

9 am-12 pm



C O N T A C T  U S
Principal Coleman

Davina.Coleman@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Assistant Principal Osborne

William.Osborne@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Nurse Kreps

Rebecca.Kreps@beaufort.k12.sc.us
School Counselor Laniear

Oliver.Laniear@beaufort.k12.sc.us

I M P O R T A N T  R E M I N D E R S

Please do not send students to school with a fever
greater than 100 degrees, or if they are vomiting or
have diarrhea. Please be aware that COVID
guidelines include staying home if your student has
shortness of breath or  difficulty breathing, lost of
taste or smell, or new or worsening cough.  Please
contact the school nurse if your child is exhibiting
these symptoms.

Parents please keep in mind that absences are
excused only if they are related to the student being
ill; death of an immediate family member, and/or
observance of religious holidays. A written note (via
parent or doctor) must be provided. Please contact
Kay Johnson, Social Worker, if you have any
questions about your child's attendance.                    
                       

                             As a Leader in Me School, one of our                       
                               5 Core Paradigms is that parents                                         
                               and teachers partner to support      
                               the whole child. We value you as 
                               your student's first teacher because 
                               you know your student best. 
                               Parents and teachers can support 
                             students as they grow academically,
socially, and emotionally in school. As a parent of a
Leader in Me student, you are a valuable member of
our Learning Team and have an essential role in your
student's educational journey. Students will receive
family activities for the weekend to reinforce what they
have learned about Leadership during the week. We
encourage you to complete the activity with your
student and the entire household. 
 This month we will focus on Habit 1: Be Proactive. It
simply means I'm in charge of me, I am free to choose,
and I am in charge of my happiness. Students will learn
about responsibility, choice, accountability, taking the
initiative, and being resourceful. They will begin to use
more proactive language, the "I can do" language.
We know this journey will be exciting and rewarding for
students, teachers, families, and the community. H E A L T H  I N F O R M A T I O N

A T T E N D A N C E


